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Examinations are to be completed at the scheduled timeslot unless approved by the VCE Coordinator, Ms. Elaine Epifano. They 

will not be released prior to the main group sitting the examination. If a timetabled clash appears this should be discussed 

with VCE Coordinator. 

Please ensure you take note of the timings of the examinations and be aware that: 

• No buses run during the holiday period. Students should arrive at least 15-30 minutes prior to your examination with 

the correct equipment to sit your examination. 
• The Canteen is also not open; students must ensure they bring their own lunch. 
• The Senior School will be open between the hours of 8.15am and 4.15pm on these days. 

• It is expected that all Year 12 students completing their VCE will attend the compulsory trial examinations. If your child 

is unable to attend the trial examinations, please ensure you have messaged Ms. Epifano and Mr. Torstonson outlining 

the reasons for a possible absence. 
 


